
 
 

 

4725 West South Mountain Ave. 
Laveen, AZ 85339 

Phone: 602-237-7040 
Fax: 602-237-3376 

Mrs. Frincine Tait, Asst. Principal Mr. Andrew Wait, Principal 

March 6, 2020 
 
Dear Cheatham Families: 
 
I am pleased to announce that the district has selected a new Cheatham principal for the 2020-21 school 
year. 
 
Ms. Kristi Pashley, current principal of Paseo Pointe School will be transferring to Cheatham beginning in 
July. Ms. Pashley is an experienced administrator and has been with the Laveen School District since 2009, 
when she started as an assistant principal at Trailside Point. She was principal of Vista del Sur Accelerated 
Academy for five years and has been at Paseo Pointe for the last four years. Ms. Pashley also has eight 
years’ experience as a classroom teacher.  
 
As mentioned in my previous letter, Mrs. Sandy Kennedy will continue to serve as Cheatham’s principal 
through the end of this school year. Mrs. Tait will return next year to serve alongside Ms. Pashley as 
assistant principal. 
 
Again, thank you for your support over the last few years.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mr. Andrew Wait, Principal 
 


